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Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals Is Still Available
The Supreme Court’s 4-4 decision in United States v. Texas on June 23, 2016, does not affect the existing
2012 policy regarding Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA).  Individuals who meet the 2012 DACA
guidelines may continue to come forward and file an initial or renewal request for DACA under those
guidelines.  For more information, see uscis.gov/daca.

The Supreme Court decision does, however, mean that the court injunction prohibiting implementation
of DAPA (Deferred Action for Parents of Americans and Lawful Permanent Residents) and expanded DACA
remains in effect.

USCIS reminds the public about the risk of immigration scams, in case scammers try to exploit the
situation. Get tips for protecting yourself and your loved ones at uscis.gov/avoidscams or in Spanish at
uscis.gov/es/eviteestafas.
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